315 PETROLEUM
BUILDING

CULBERTSON & IRWIN, INC.

-- QL -- TELEPHONE 968
F.O.B80OX 1071

MIDLAND, TEXAS

February 6, 1940

New Mexico 0il Conservation Comm.,
Hobbs, New Mexico.

Att'n: Mr. Ray Yarbrough.

Gentlemen:

We have just been advised by the Santa
Fe office of the Conservation Commission that we
failed to file a plugging report on our No., 1
Humphrey well, which was abandoned May 25, 1936,
This report is enclosed,

This well, located as shown on the re-
port in the SE/4 of the SW/4 of Section 3, is not
to be confused with our Humphrey No. l-A, which
was subsequently drilled in the NW/4 of the NE/4
of this section.

Yours very truly,

CULBERT I , INC.,

President,

TAC/ile

encl

c-¢ Mr, Carl B. Livingston.
Santa Fe, New Mexico.



